
> 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Peter Hewis  
> Sent: 07 September 2021 16:47 
> To: Development Brief <developmentbrief@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
> Subject: Yarnton PR9 
> 
> 
> CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
> 
> Oxford’s desperate need is for social housing (formerly called council housing) and low cost 
housing but I can’t find any reference to that in document PR9. Pleas tell me how much social 
housing there will be. “Affordable housing” in Oxfordshire is beyond the means of most people 
wanting to buy. 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 
> 
> Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer 
software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such 
viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any 
attachments). 
> 
> Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the 
sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any 
course of action.. 
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